Tuesday 30th July 10.40am

Good morning everyone

It is with great sadness that I must inform you of the passing of Jenny Cameron sometime yesterday morning (29.07.24). We have known that Jenny was undergoing treatment for cancer following a period in early May at the cardiac unit in Darlington. At the time they were investigating allergy to medication prescribed to her over several months. Then we learnt of a visit to a London cancer hospital and ensuing chemo treatment. Even in mid-June, Caroline Taukulis found her in good spirits and seeming “quite well and cheerful”. I know of no other details.
This will come as a huge shock to all who knew her. Some club members will already have learnt of the news before this message and I will endeavour to keep you all informed of future arrangements.
Jenny was a much loved member of Aycliffe Fell Walking Club and recently served for a number of years on the committee. She was a great community person and will be sadly missed by her family and friends.
RIP Jenny Cameron
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